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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR OFFERING TO HOST THE THIRD MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE FOR THE ELIMINATION OF ALL FORMS OF DISCRIMINATION AGAINST PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES
Permanent Mission of El Salvador
to the OAS
February 15, 2010

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency, with reference to the Third Meeting of the Committee for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities.
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The Government of the Republic of El Salvador wishes to reaffirm its commitment to the Inter-American Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities and is therefore proposing that the Third Meeting of the Committee for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities be held in San Salvador, on a date in April to be determined. 


I would be most grateful if you would inform the Permanent Council about the offer to host, so that at its next meeting that body can instruct the General Secretariat to undertake the necessary preparations and request the Organization to allocate the corresponding funds for the meeting, which is being convened pursuant to the provisions of Article VI of the aforementioned Convention.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Luis Menéndez Leal


Ambassador


Chargé d’Affaires, a.i.

To His Excellency

Ambassador Enrique Castillo Barrantes

Permanent Representative of Costa Rica

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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